OFFICE OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE

23 November 2004

Mr John O'Hara
Inquiry into Hyponatraemia Related Deaths
20 Adelaide Street
Belfast BT12 8GB

Dear Mr O'Hara

I am pleased that you have been appointed to lead the Independent Inquiry into the deaths of Adam Strain, Lucy Crawford and Raychel Ferguson.

I wish to assure you that Altnagelvin Hospital will give its fullest co-operation to the Inquiry team.

I would be grateful if you would advise me of the process you will undertake and the time frames concerned.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Stella Burnside (Mrs)
Chief Executive